Lynne Jensen

I am writing to oppose giving Cooke Aquaculture Pacific a permit for another fish farming
operation, this time for steelhead, in the Salish Sea/Puget Sound area, and my backyard. After this
company's disastrous salmon fish farming breach of their pens into the Puget Sound, how could
they possibly qualify to receive another permit for fish farming? Please do not give out this permit
to this company that has a track record of poor monitoring, maintenance and responsibility for the
environment and the wild stocks of fish in the Sound. Thank you for your attention to this vital
issue. I strongly oppose the issuing of a permit to this company.

Sincerely, Lynne Jensen, Whidbey Island, WA



